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I am in support of SB 1590. As a resident directly located on the Willamette River 

who has a dock, we have witness first-hand special interest groups and select 

residents seeking to privatize, what was once open to all, the Willamette River. It has 

been sad to see the reduction of boater recreation access these past few years. The 

river once aided all families, regardless of boat who sought to enjoy wake boarding, 

skiing, tubing as wonderful moments together. Please support the passing of SB 

1590. Thank you for your time.  


